
February 14TH, 2011 @ Town Office @ 5:30pm 

Overview of Meeting-  

We are currently waiting for our State Application number to be released in the spring.  However, for now we will 

continue with Plan B which is to covert the PWS boiler and the LHS burner to natural gas and lighting replacement.  

Money we will use for this project is:  Stimulus, Contracted Services and Savings on Energy. 

If it is decided to try a bond we could apply for a QZAB at 0% interest.   Superintendent Green will be proposing to the 

school committee that they apply for the QZAB so it is in place if they choose to move forward with more options within 

this plan in greater amounts.  It was stated that the school committee would not be obligated to take the loan if they do 

not want to take on the expense of a bond right now because of the economy. 

A plan to present to the public if the choice is to go to bond the following steps would need to be done: 

- History of where we started 

- What “we” as a community have done 

- What’s next 

- Future Goals for the Lisbon School System 

Meeting ended at 7pm – Next Meeting March 7th at LHS Library 


